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Errata 
 
NUREG 1437, Supplement 48, Final Report – Generic Environmental Impact Statement for 
License Renewal of Nuclear Plants, Supplement 48, Regarding South Texas Project, Units 1 
and 2, November 2013 
 
Three sentences on Page 4-62 of NUREG 1437, Supplement 48, Final Report have inaccurate 
statements with respect to the volume of water available within the region evaluated and the 
associated percentage of water each of the three identified projects would use. 
 
The corrected sentences should read as follows: 
 
1. Second full paragraph, revise the second sentence to read as follows:  
 
The projected consumptive use for STP, Units 3 and 4, is approximately 3 percent of the 
estimated water available to users in Region K in the 2030 to 2060 timeframe, which is 
estimated to be 1,289,453 ac-ft/yr (1.59 billion m3/yr) (LCRWPG 2010). 
 
2. Fourth paragraph, revise the third sentence to read as follows: 
 
The total WSEC withdrawal would be about 2 percent of the estimated water available to 
regional users in the 2030 to 2060 timeframe (LCRWPG 2010). 
 
3. Fifth paragraph, revise the fifth sentence to read as follows: 
 
The City of Corpus Christi water right would represent approximately 3 percent of the estimated 
water available to regional users in the 2030 to 2060 timeframe (LCRWPG 2010). 
 
 
 

 


